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March 26, 2025

Manitowoc City Council
City Hall

900 Quay Street
Manitowoc, WI 54220

Dear Members of the Manitowoc City Council,

| am writing on behalf of CORE Treatment Services Inc. to express our enthusiastic support for
the proposal to add another Restoration Recovery home in Manitowoc. As a dedicated provider
of behavioral health services in our community, we understand firsthand the critical need for
accessible, supportive housing options for individuals on their journey to recovery.

The expansion of Restoration Recovery homes aligns with our mission to create healthy
communities and additionally, promote wellness and recovery among individuals struggling
with substance use disorders. These homes provide a safe and structured environment that
fosters stability, community support, and empowerment, all of which are essential for
sustained recovery.

By adding another Restoration Recovery home, Manitowoc will not only enhance its capacity to
support individuals in recovery but also contribute to the overall well-being and safety of our
community. We have witnessed the positive impact of these homes on countless lives, helping
individuals rebuild their futures with dignity and purpose.

Thank you for considering our perspective on this important matter. We look forward to the
opportunity to contribute to the ongoing dialogue and support the expansion of services that
benefit our community.

Sincerely@W
Carmen Persaud LPC CSAC ICS

Co-Executive Director
CORE Treatment Services Inc.
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